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February 1, 2021 
 
North Syracuse Central School District Parents and Guardians,  
 
With local forecasts predicting significant snowfall this afternoon/evening into tomorrow, please be advised: 
 
In the event of a school closure: All NSCSD facilities will be closed. Staff will not have access to buildings and 
teachers will not provide remote instruction. Students will not be expected to log into classes for the day. Previously 
scheduled meetings/school activities will not take place.  
 
In the event of a two-hour delay: NSCSD facilities will be open and staff will have access to buildings. There will be 
a variety of instructional scenarios for students at different grade levels.  

• Cicero-North Syracuse High School (C-NS) and North Syracuse Junior High School: Due to the 
reliance on bus drivers and attendants to assist with required daily cleaning, C-NS High School and NSJH 
will transition to full remote instruction on a 2-hour delay schedule. C-NS and NSJH students will be 
expected to log into their classes beginning at 9:30 and should follow the 2-hour delay schedule that was 
put out by schools. Schools will be accessible for CNS and NSJH staff, if they wish to come in. 

• BOCES Classes: AM BOCES is cancelled. PM BOCES students will be picked up one hour later than their 
regularly scheduled pick-up time. 

• North Syracuse Early Education Program (NSEEP) morning students will not attend. Full day NSEEP 
students should arrive two hours later (at 10:15 a.m.) and afternoon NSEEP students will arrive at the 
normal time of 12:15 p.m. 

• K-7 School buildings will follow a typical Tuesday hybrid schedule two hours later than the normal times. 
School activities will take place as possible. Attendees should check with school staff/coaches for 
time/location updates. Meetings will take place and attendees should contact the meeting organizer for 
time/location updates.  
 

Please check the District website at www.nscsd.org for updates.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Daniel D. Bowles, Superintendent of Schools 
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